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7 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
PE Kits 
 
Year 7 have had a brilliant start to the school year, as mentioned yesterday. I have received a few 
emails regarding PE kits this week, so would like to address this before tomorrow.  
 
All students who have PE for Period 1 will need to come into school wearing their PE kits, as this will 
be good practice for their future lessons throughout the year, as well as giving the PE teachers a 
chance to address any uniform issues. They will need to bring their school uniform in as well as they 
will need to get changed into it after their lesson. 
 
Some students will have PE later in the day, so they should bring their PE kits in to school, as they 
may need them for their lesson, but will be registered in class first and then informed as to when 
and where they will need to get changed. Again, this will be the same throughout the year. 
 
PE teachers have also requested that all PE kit, and school uniform is labelled, as there are often 
issues with this at the start of the year.  
 
I would also like to remind you that breakfast is available at the school before Period 1, and that any 
students who receive free school meals will have £1.60 to spend on this. It is a great opportunity for 
students who do not have time for breakfast before they leave home in the morning.  
 
Any questions or concerns, please contact me at y.molloy@taverhamhigh.org   
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Miss Y Molloy 
Head of Year 7 
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